Get Ready for School
The start of school is approaching quickly.  The Faith Community Health Team would like to remind you to check your child’s immunization record to ensure immunizations are up to date.  It is recommended children birth to 18 years receive immunizations on a regularly scheduled basis. Currently, all people aged 12 and above are also strongly encouraged to receive the vaccine for COVID-19.   For your convenience, the Centers for Disease Control has a simple chart to check if your child is up to date. Click on the link to review necessary immunizations by age: https://www.cdc.gov/vaccines/schedules/hcp/imz/child-adolescent.html#birth-15 
